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We are proud to announce Kristina 
Matthiesen is now the Director at 
CALM. Kristina is a health 
professional with a Master 's degree in 
Public Health.  She holds a certificate 
in Family Health and she  is currently 
pursuing certification as a Health and 
Wellness Coach.  We are  thrilled to 
have her leading our organization.

Kristina can be reached at 
calmhousedirector@gmail.com or at 
850-361-3379.
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M EET  O UR N EW  
PRESID EN T

Chanie Erb was selected as the 
President of the Board of Directors 
effective January 11, 2021 through 
September 2022.  For over three 
years, Chanie has been a strong 
supporter of the CALM mission and 
has held numerous positions in the 
organization, such as Secretary, 
Treasurer, and CALM House 
coordinator. Chanie is also a realtor, 
wife and mom.  She will use her 
diverse background and passion for 
others to ensure CALM continues to 
be a driving force in breaking the 
chains of generational poverty.

Chanie can be reached at 
calmorganizationinc@gmail.com

M EET  O UR N EW  
D IRECT O R

BL ESSIN GS

Thank you, Grace Nuffer,  

Past President and Trusted Adviser.

 We miss you! 

We have been blessed with a 
brand-new van as well as a 
beautifully repaved parking lot!

N ewslet ter
CAL M  H ouse



PRESID EN T 'S  REPO RT T H AN K YO U 'S 

CAL M  H O USE BOARD  
O F D IRECT O RS

Geek Lights fundraiser:  Over $7000 
raised from donations at the light show!

VenYou201 has beautiful new upgrades for your next graduation 
party, team meeting, family reunion, or training session.

Contactvenyou201@gmail.comor VenYou201.com 

All rental proceeds support CALM House.

Thank you to all of our wonderful 
Donors and Volunteers!

Apr il 27t h - Disc Golf Tournament 
sponsored by Certainty Home Loans in 
Niceville, contact Amber Milkeris at 
ambermilkeris@certaintyhomeloans.com

May 10t h  - Board Meeting

May 7t h  - Testimony Night at VenYou 201

May 22nd - Emerald Coast Health Fair & 
Home Show.  
www.ParadisePromotionsFL.com

UPCO M IN G EVEN T S

Spring is finally here and we are so excited to take it all in 
here at CALM. Our house is flourishing with great progress. We 
started the year out with 3 residents, some have gone while others 
have moved in. The board is working hard at creating our 1-5 year 
strategic plan. As we grow we are seeing the severe need for 
transitional housing in our community. We want to work with 
partners who understand this need, while also feel led to serve. 
We are always seeking great volunteers to help drive residents to 
appointments and job interviews. We are also looking for 
volunteers who like to teach.  

We will be shifting some of the rules and expectations of 
our future residents.  We want to provide them with more real life 
skills and expectations. So look for big things to be discussed at 
our next board meeting May 10th! 

I want to personally thank each and every volunteer, donor 
and prayer member for all the love and support we receive daily. It 
is because of you that CALM is successful.

God Bless,

Chanie


